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Mandate of the working group on discrimination against women and girls 

 

 
23 July 2020 

 
Excellency, 
 
 On behalf of the Working Group on discrimination against women and girls,  
I have the honour to transmit the attached questionnaire in view of the Working Group’s 
preparation of its thematic report on women’s and girls’ sexual and reproductive health 
and rights in situations of crisis to be presented to the 47th session of the Human Rights 
Council. 
 
 We would greatly appreciate it if you could send the response to the questionnaire 
in a Word document no later than 31 August 2020, to the following email address: 
wgdiscriminationwomen@ohchr.org. Kindly note that all inputs received will be made 
public on the Working Group’s web page, unless otherwise requested. 
 
 Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Hannah Wu 
(hwu@ohchr.org, +41 (0)22 917 91 52) or Bernadette Arditi (barditi@ohchr.org, +41 
(0)22 917 9159) at the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights. 
 
 Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 
 
 

 
 

Elizabeth Broderick 
Chair of the Working Group on discrimination against women and girls 

 


